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27 September 2022 
 
Macmillan Coffee afternoon 
We will be holding our annual Macmillan Coffee afternoon on Friday 30 September from 2:15pm. 
 
This is always an excellent event while raising money for a fantastic charity.  We would like to welcome 
as many of you as possible.  Please feel free to ask family and friends to come along too.  The children 
will be joining us in the hall for the coffee afternoon. 
 
We would be delighted to receive donations of cakes and goodies on Thursday and Friday this week. 
 
This year we asking for an entry fee into the coffee afternoon of £3.00 per adult.  This will include- 

• a raffle ticket for our free raffle; 

• unlimited cakes and cuppas for each adult; 

• juice and cakes for any children you bring with you or who are in school.   
 
There will be no cost for drinks or cakes when you have paid your entry fee.   
 
We will also have an additional raffle going on, with tickets costing £1 per strip. 
 
Doors will open from 2:15pm at the school office.  Please bring £3.00 entry fee in cash.  It will really help 
if you have the correct money. 
 
All of the money raised from the entry fee and the raffle will go directly to Macmillan.   
 
We really hope that you will be able to join us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
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